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21lst September, 1965
Fe Do Hill, FeRoGoeBay N..:'.nst.P.I., MeBoT,
21 Bramley Avenue,
Canterbury.
Dear Mr, Hill,

Hes International Apprentice Competition
Mr.Peter G. Johns.

On behalf of the above, we acknowledge and thank you for your letter
of the 17th September which has been passed to Mr, Johns.

He would very much like a copy of the letter from ".R.H. Prinee Philip,
which you mentioned at the end of your letter. The writer is perfectly
certain that Prince Philip would have attended if it were at all possible,
as having had a sreat deal of experience with the Council of Industrial
Desjgn, Prince Philip's interest in encouraging the work of students anc
appréntices is very well known.

Yourg very truly,
BI & WRAY

Je Francis Coote,
MANACFR & CHIEF DESIGNER




